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Farm Credit of Western Oklahoma and Oklahoma AgCredit granted naming rights to Oklahoma Cattlemen's
Association's new board room

OKLAHOMA CITY, October 16, 2023 — The Oklahoma Cattlemen's Foundation (OCF) is pleased to announce that Farm
Credit of Western Oklahoma and Oklahoma AgCredit have generously contributed to the lasting legacy of the Oklahoma cattle
industry and have been granted the naming rights to the new board room in OCA's forthcoming office space.

This gift is in partnership with the OCF’s $3 million Lasting Legacy Campaign. The main purpose of the Campaign is to raise
the funds to build a new home for the Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA). The new office will also feature an outdoor
gathering space, living quarters, event center, more offices for staff and an overall more updated look and feel while preserving
the tradition of our current office.

The decision to name the board room after Farm Credit of Western Oklahoma and Oklahoma AgCredit signifies their
commitment to the agricultural community in Oklahoma. This strategic partnership not only highlights the importance of
collaboration within the industry but also symbolizes the dedication of these organizations to Oklahoma's cattle producers and
agriculturists.

“Oklahoma AgCredit is proud to contribute to the Lasting Legacy Campaign,” said Bill Davis, Oklahoma AgCredit President
and CEO. “Financially supporting the campaign illustrates Oklahoma AgCredit’s commitment to farmers and ranchers with
OCA being the conduit for strengthening the cattle industry at the Capitol. Oklahoma AgCredit and OCA both support rural
communities and agriculture and their work is meaningful to us, as many OCA members are also Oklahoma AgCredit
members.”

The newly named board room will be located at the front of OCA's new office space and is expected to become a focal point
for industry leaders and decision-makers. This space will serve as a hub for discussions, collaborations and initiatives aimed at
advancing the interests of the state's cattle and agriculture industry.

“There was no doubt that we wanted to support the Lasting Legacy Campaign,” said Farm Credit of Western Oklahoma
President and CEO John Grunewald. “We value our relationship with the OCA and the work that they do. We could see the
need for new facilities and the great opportunities that a larger, updated office space would provide to the organization for
decades to come.”

The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Foundation’s mission is to support the Oklahoma cattle industry by preserving past traditions and
educating current and future generations in coordination with OCA and OJCA. For more information visit
oklahomacattlemensfoundation.com.
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For more information about the Lasting Legacy Campaign or about contributing to the campaign, you can contact Mariah
Reimer at mreimer@okcattlemen.org or by phone at 405-235-4391.
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